
Confesión Religiosa Inscrita

AB   January 23, 2019

TO ALL CONGREGATIONS

Re: News about the Project of Branch remodeling

Dear Brothers:

Thanks to Jehovah’s blessing, along with your support and prayers, the branch remodeling is going
ahead at a good pace (the monthly picture report shows some of the things attained).

We can only express heartfelt appreciation for the overwhelming response to our request for experts
in construction trades. Hundreds of applications have been received and a good number of professionals are
already working with us. (2 Chronicles 2:13, 14) We feel sure that the specialized help needed will be avail-
able until the project is completed, early in the year 2021.—Isaiah 6:8.

Many brothers that cannot come and help personally are supporting the construction program
through their generous contributions, their sincere prayers and encouragement offered to the volunteers, all
of which we certainly appreciate. (2 Corinthians 8:4) Among those who cannot come here to work are our
dear young people. However, we have thought of a way that they also can collaborate!

We have a special ‘construction’ assignment for you children! Drawings and plans are necessary for
construction. Well, we would like very much to have your drawings! What do you imagine that construction
work is like? What job would you like to do if you could come? Could you draw a construction project that
is mentioned in the Bible? Or, maybe you would like to send a message that will make the brothers in con-
struction know that we like what they are doing. It will be great to receive your drawings and comments!
Please write your name, age and congregation on the paper, and send it to us through the congregation. We
have a special place in the construction area to show some of your drawings and messages, and we are look-
ing forward to receiving them.

Always be assured, dear brothers, of our warm Christian love.

Your brothers,

PS to coordinators of the bodies of elders: We will be grateful if you could send us the items prepared by the
young people in the congregation to the postal address of the branch:
Testigos Cristianos de Jehová
Apartado de Correos 132
28850   TORREJÓN DE ARDOZ (Madrid)



Co n s tru c t i o n  P ro gre s s

Carpeting, tiling, heating - and electrical installations are almost ready in the main building.
The volunteers are giving their best and we invite you too to work with us.
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